

January 12, 2018

Ms. Ava L. Parker J.D. President Palm Beach State College 4200 Congress Avenue Lake Worth, FL 33461-4796



Dear Ms. Parker:

The Committee on Fifth-Year Interim Reports reviewed the institution's compliance with the 17 select standards of the *Principles of Accreditation* outlined in the Commission's Fifth-Year Interim Report. The Committee requested no additional report.

**Evaluation of the QEP Impact Report** 

The Committee also reviewed the institution's QEP Impact Report. The report was accepted with the following comments:

The institution has adequately described the initial goals and intended outcomes of its QEP, discussed the limited changes made in the QEP, and discussed the impact on student learning and/or the environment supporting student learning, and described what the institution has learned as a result of the QEP experience.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely, Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:ecr

cc: Dr. Michael T. Hoefer, Vice President, SACSCOC